From: Ronnie Verner 
Sent: 11 December 2015 09:34
To: Planning
Subject: Planning application number 15/02014/REM

Dear Andrew.

Thank you for your letter regarding the application for additional parking at plate 21. 

My house is number 18 Hart Walk ( plot 16) and I would like to place an objection to this application. When I first purchased my home from Dorchester I asked about further planning for car parking stations on the front row and was told categorically that Cher well DC would not entertain such a motion. It would not be in keeping with the frontage of the development and to create this bay I believe it would potentially endanger the birch trees either side.

Yours

Ronald Verner

Owner of 18 Hart Walk
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Sent from my Samsung device

